Presidents Message

| would like express my gratitude for being elected as your new 2024/2025
President for Central Solano USBC. First, | would like to extend a tremendous
“Thank You” to our outgoing President Prosper (BO) Bousley for his dedication,
time, countless hours and leadership over the course of his time served.

Your Central Solano USBC Board of Directors and | will continue to work for you
to meet the United States Bowling Congress (USBC) challenges to maintain the
sport of bowling here in Solano County. Our Board of Directors can only work as
hard as your 100% commitment to not just be a bowler, but an ambassador so we
all can be involved in maintaining the sport of bowling not only locally, but
nationally.

Central Solano USBC, will continue to promote and advance our local annual
tournaments: Master’s, Open City, Women's, BVL and Youth. We are going to
explore a No Tap Tournament along with varying fund raisers. Importantly also,
we will continue to work collaboratively with our neighbor Travis Bowl.

| also want to stress the importance of us continuing to partner and collectively
work with BOWLERO. As, you may know changes do not come easy and yes
difficult at times to meet the common goal of bowling for you and our
community.

Importantly | want express my gratitude for those who came before me and |
will work hard to not only maintain our foundation but continue to build upon it
for you and all others to come.

Feel free to contact me as your President with any questions, concerns or
suggestions. My Motto is, “Your Voice Matters”!

Bruce Herbert Il



